
Bright Star 

Bright Star is a specialized community resource for grief and loss. As a collaborative effort of Hospice of 

Health First and the New Hope Center for Grieving Children in Maitland, BRIGHT STAR encourages the 

expression of grief experiences verbally, and through creative, positive play within a peer group setting. 

Groups are open to grieving children ages 3 to 18. Services are provided through Hospice of Health 

First's family of programs, including Grieving Children Services, Bright Star workshops, Camp BRIGHT 

STAR, and New Hope's Children's Wish Foundation. If you are interested in services that Bright Star has 

to offer, please contact them at 321-733-7672. Bright Star is located in Melbourne, FL.  

http://www.health-first.org/outpatient/hospice/services/support.cfm 
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